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Comments: Hello all.  On top of concerns regarding impacts to Holland lake and the surrounding area this

expansion would bring, I have concerns with the POWDR's fast tracking of this project via a categorical

exclusion.  From what I understand about environmental permitting, a categorical exclusion would require that

any given project won't have impacts outside of the immediate area, or won't have impacts to important natural

and cultural (including historical) resources.  This project will not only impact Holland lake and Holland lake

lodge, but other area lakes as well with increased human activity.  I believe that a more thorough environmental

review is warranted, and a full environmental assessment or impact statement  needs to be conducted.  


